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I would like to ask that you support Mark Latham's Bill to end Vexatious Complaints. Having read 

about the pursuits of one NSW man against a person who lives in Qld - especially the State and 

personal cost the person being pursued - it is long over due. Bernard Gaynor has faced 37 

complaints since 2014. He lives in Qld. No one in Queensland has complained about him. None 

of the complaints have been substantiated and Burns' has boasted that he has lodged complaints 

to bankrupt Bernard and that he wants Bernard silenced for good. The ADB has refused to even 

investigate whether Burns' complaints are vexatious and continues to process them. It is time this 

madness stopped. 


